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June 30, 1988

Dear Ma. :

Thanks for your very kind letter about
Father Dan Clark. 1 am very glad that he has performed
his ministry so well at 5S. Simon and Jude.

Father Fichteman's appearance on television
was made under the painful circumstances of Father Clark's
arrest. 1 wss out of town, but others have told me that he
acquitted himself very well and that all that he said Con-
formed to the aituatinn as we know it. Father Fichteman haa
proven worthy of archdiocesan confidence on innumerable occasions,
and 1 feel sure that he measured up to the demands of this ai,tua­
tion too.

Wi.th prayerful best wishes,

Devotedly yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Louisville

Me.

Louisville, Kentucky 40215
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